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Parent Survey #2 Results

As we plan to re-open for the 2020-2021 school year, we continue to seek 
parent input. Thank you in advance for taking the time to provide us your 
feedback. This survey will close on Thursday, June 18, 2020. 

The State released its health and instructional recommendations in the 
Reopening Florida Schools and the CARES Act plan on June 11th.  The 
health recommendations are listed on pages 35-71 of the plan 
(http://www.fldoe.org/core/fileparse.php/19861/urlt/FLDOEReopeningCAR
ESAct.pdf). These recommendations are embedded within our school-
based health protocols and are differentiated by level of community 
spread. The St. Johns County School District proposed academic model for 
the 2020-2021 school year and the proposed health protocols are listed 
here: (https://www.stjohns.k12.fl.us/online-learning/proposed/) 

http://www.fldoe.org/core/fileparse.php/19861/urlt/FLDOEReopeningCARESAct.pdf
https://www.stjohns.k12.fl.us/online-learning/proposed/


Parent Survey #2 Results

3 Questions:

1. Based on the information in the introduction above, I am  
comfortable with sending my child to the school building     
on August 10th for the 2020-2021 school year.

2. Which option would you select as an alternative to face-
to-face instruction?

3. Will your child be a bus rider for the 2020-2021 school year?
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